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  Letter dated 26 July 2012 from the President of the 
Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 10 May 2012 
(S/2012/310), by which you conveyed to the Security Council the benchmarks and 
indicators developed for the future evolution of the United Nations Office in 
Burundi (BNUB) into a United Nations country team presence, as requested by the 
Council in resolutions 1959 (2010) and 2027 (2011), has been brought to the 
attention of the members of the Security Council.  

 The members of the Security Council support those benchmarks and they look 
forward to the provision by BNUB, within six months, of baseline data and 
assessments for each issue, including observations on timing, trends and the role of 
BNUB in implementation, as described by your Special Representative at the 6799th 
meeting of the Security Council, on 5 July 2012.  
 
 

(Signed) Néstor Osorio  
President of the Security Council 

 


